
Early Childhood 
Program

February 2, 2016



Pre-K Students
School AM PM Full day

LRU 32

Leave @ 1 2



Academics
Little Raiders University has been complementing  
our  curriculum with the Connecticut Early 
Learning and Development Standards (ELDS).
Some of our topics:
• Early learning experience will support children 

to develop social relationships.
• Cooperate with peers through sharing and 

taking turns.
• Early learning experiences will support 

children to develop fine motor skills. Have 
sufficient control of writing to copy simple 
forms or geometric shapes and write some 
letters.

• Early learning experience will support children 
to gain book appreciation and knowledge. 
With prompting and support,  retell familiar 
stories, including story elements.



Human Capital

PD Schedule:

• November 12, 2015           Unilever Global Hand washing:  LRU students                  
•                                             participated
• December 2, 2015              Strangers we know. LRU student participation.  
•                                             Presented by: Cathi Kellett; Safe Kids Greater Naug.
•                                             Valley.
• December 8, 2015               PMT training: Director and teachers participated
• December 10, 2015             PMT refresher training: Para's participated
• January 13, 2016                PEIP: The prevention through early intervention
•                                              program. Will begin to offer classroom support in the
•                                              spring for our 4 year old class.                



Operations

The library in the High School 
has offered to make room for a 
LRU section. We will begin to 
incorporate  attending the 
library weekly into our 
curriculum . We have received 
book donations from Read to 
Grow and DHS staff. We will 
continue to except  books from 
anyone who would be 
interested in donating. 



Culture & Climate

The Little Raiders University 
staff  will be working very closely 
with the Office of Early 
Childhood. The OEC in 
conjunction with the Preschool 
Development Grant staff will 
offer coaching logistics to the 
Preschool Readiness teachers. 
Through the coaching we will 
harmonize our curriculum 
completely with the ELDS.



Thank you for your time.


